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STATEMENT FROM USMX 
 
 
 

LYNDHURST, NJ (DECEMBER 12, 2024) – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
“We appreciate and value President-elect Trump’s statement on the importance of American 
ports. It’s clear President-elect Trump, USMX, and the ILA all share the goal of protecting 
and adding good-paying American jobs at our ports. But this contract goes beyond our ports 
– it is about supporting American consumers and giving American businesses access to the 
global marketplace – from farmers, to manufacturers, to small businesses, and innovative 
start-ups looking for new markets to sell their products.  
 
To achieve this, we need modern technology that is proven to improve worker safety, boost 
port efficiency, increase port capacity, and strengthen our supply chains. ILA members’ 
compensation increases with the more goods they move – the greater capacity our ports 
have and goods that are moved means more money in their pockets. 
 
“We look forward to working with the President elect and the incoming administration on how 
our members are working to support the strength and resilience of the U.S. supply chain and 
making crucial investments that support ILA members and millions of workers and 
businesses across the entire domestic supply chain, improving efficiency and creating even 
more high-paying jobs for ILA members.” 
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